
Study on the Perceptions 

and Attitudes of English 

Language Accents 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you Catalan? 

Can you speak English? 

If so then maybe you would like to 

Participate in a study within the 

Universitat de Barcelona? 

 

This study is being conducted by a Master’s Degree 

student at the Department of English and German 

Philology within the Universitat de Barcelona. The 

purpose of this research is to understand how attitudes 

and perceptions towards an English language Accent may 

influence an individual. The study consists of a short 

computer questionnaire lasting approximately 30-40 

minutes. Information ascertained from this study will be 

incorporated into a written scientific report for the 

researcher’s master’s thesis.  

 

For further information please contact Mark at 

barbouma@tcd.ie.  
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